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Globe Shipping Company, Incorporated
One World Trade Center, Suite 1265
New York, New York 10048

Attention: Mrs. Alvine R. Spies
Special Services Department

Gentlemen:

This is in response to your letter dated November 3,1978, regarding
the export of National Bureau of Standards samples to Brazil.

The Purchase Request for Special Nuclear Standard Reference Materials,
Form NBS-285A, must be forwarded to the U.S. Department of Commerce,
National Bureau of Standards, Washington, D.C. 20234.

The Application for License to Export Nuclear Material, Form NRC-7,
must be completed and returned to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission.
Blank copies of NRC-7 are attached for your use. A copy of Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, Part 110, is enclosed for your use in
completing the NRC-7. Section 110.30, 110.31 and 110.33 are pertinent.

A copy of your letter is being forwarded to the National Bureau of
Standards in order that they might respond to your inquiry regarding
prices and delivery time after an export license has been approved.

Please let us know if we can be of further assistance.

Sincerely.

T-

erald G. inge , Assistant Director
port / Import and International
Safeguards

Office of International Programs

Enclosures:
As stated above.
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cc:
Mrs. Ruth Meyer
U.S. Department of Commerce
National Bureau of Standards
Washington, D.C. 20234
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